
Jeff Cogen, Multnomah County Chair
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 600

Portland, Oregon 97214
Phone: (503) 988-3308

Email: mult.chair@co.multnomah.or.us

MEMORANDUM

Date: June 16,2010

To: Agnes Sowle, County Attorney

From: Jeff Cogen, Chair

Subject: Interim Designee

In accordance with Charter Section 4.50(3) and MC 5.00, I am designating Marissa
Madrigal as interim Chair should I leave my office for any reason after April 1, 2010.
Ms. Madrigal is a resident of Multnomah County and currently employed in the Chair's
office as my Chief of Staff. She is well versed and most knowledgeable of the operations
of the County and qualified to assume these responsibilities. I have every confidence in
her ability to meet this responsibility if needed until a new Chair is appointed or elected.
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